
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
1004 - 213 Notre Dame Ave. 

Winnipeg, MB R3B 1N3 

TF: 800.661.0253 
Fax: 204.947.5195 

www.wrla.org 

Advocacy Call to Action  

We want to hear from you! 
 

Dear Members: 

 

To ensure we stay current on the issues that are impacting members and help us understand any 

concerns we may need to address or potentially bring forward, we are asking you to provide us with 

feedback. We have two short surveys that we kindly ask you to complete this week: 

 

1. WRLA Member Issues Survey 

June 5 Deadline 

To better understand how members are being impacted in various regions and arising 

concerns, we have developed a brief nine-question survey for you to complete. The survey is 

anonymous and will help us to identify how the WRLA can assist you and the industry moving 

forward.  

 

Click here to access the eight-question survey. 

 

2. Deferral of Duties and Taxes on Imports 

June 4 Deadline 

As a member of the Canadian Chamber of Commerce’s policy committee, the WRLA has been 

asked to share the following survey with our membership. Finance Canada and CBSA are 

looking to better understand the on-the-ground realities of how the deferral of duties and 

taxes on imports has worked in the context of relationships that importers have with their 

customs brokers.  

 

This survey should take no more than two minutes to complete. If you or your colleague 

responsible for customs work are able to complete the survey by June 4 it would be greatly 

appreciated.  

 

Click here to access the quick survey.  

 

We are here for you! If you have any questions, comments or suggestions, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch with me. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Liz Kovach 

President WRLA  

Director Prairie Provinces, Building Materials Council of Canada 

cc: WRLA Board, WRLA Government Relations Committee 

http://www.wrla.org/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NG3TNHD
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/D3LXJS7

